Barnwell County School District

770 Hagood Avenue
Barnwell, South Carolina 29812
(phone) 803-541-1300

NOTIFICATION LETTER OF SHORT LIST FIRMS
VIA EMAIL

February 23, 2024
SUBJECT:  Notice of Short List from RFQ Architectural / Engineering Services
This letter is in regard to the RFQ issued by the Barnwell County School District for
Architectural / Engineering Services. The committee met and evaluated each bidder based on
the evaluation scores on the Selection Criteria section of the RFQ. The firms selected to the
Short List, in no particular order, are as follows:

1. Jumper, Carter, Sease Architects

2. SSOE

3. Hord, Coplan, Machet

The District will be contacting the aforementioned bidders to make a presentation to the Board
along with an interview.

Sincerely,

Michael L. Beasley, Ed.S
Director of Operations


mailto:mbeasley@bsd45.net

